
 

   Pre-Departure Testing for entry into England - update 
  

 

   

 

 

 

   The implementation date for pre-departure testing into England has changed to 04:00AM on 

Monday 18 January. 

  

Please refer to GOV UK here for details and updates. 

 

From 04:00AM on 15 January the UK government will be introducing pre-departure testing 

requirements for all inbound passengers to England. Passengers arriving by ship, plane or 

train will have to take a test up to 3 days (72 hours) before departure and provide evidence of 

a negative result before they travel.  

 

Please refer to GOV.UK for up to date information.  

  

 

   

 

 

https://e.emiratesagents.com/2OIE-1451R-15TLC7-PHHMM-1/c.aspx
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